Dear Park Residents,

Please be aware that this weekend starting 9am on 27" October and finishing at 6pm on Sunday 28"
October we are joint hosting one of the largest Junior Squash Tournaments in England at
Nottingham Squash Rackets Club along with The University of Nottingham and Duffield Squash Club.

We would like to make you aware that the event may require an extra provision for parking as there
will be an overspill of cars from our car park on Tattershall Drive, we will be making all competitors
at the tournament aware that they will only be able to park on the Tennis Court side of Tattershall
Drive so, not to block any driveways or garages of residents.

We do have some of the Park Residents involved with volunteering over the duration of the
tournament and we are always looking for volunteers to help over the busy periods. If you have any
problems with people parking during the tournament or if you would like to volunteer please do not
hesitate to call Nick Hargreaves, NSRC General Manager —01159417022. There will be some
fantastic squash on offer at all of the venues, it is free to watch, if you would like to come along and
support the youngsters who are the future of Squash in England.

Many thanks

Nick

Nick Hargreaves

General Manager
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